
  

Make your poster, take a picture and send  
it to marketing@norfolk.gov.uk or in a  
private message.

Make sure to include your name, the name 
of your school and your parent/ guardian’s 
name and email address to be in with a 
chance of winning! 

The competition is open until 30th June.

Fire Safety 
  is very important! 

   especially with everybody spending  
   so much time at home at the moment.

We need

Design a poster
for a chance to win a visit from a Norfolk Fire  
 and Rescue Crew to your school later this year!

about one of the 5 ‘fire safety top tips’

your help!


